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Group Date Purpose of meeting Decisions 

Researchers Focus 
Group- R2 

13.02.2023 

Final check and 
approval of the Gap 
analysis Ethical and 
Professionals 
aspects 

Approval of the final version of 
the GAP analysis on Ethical and 

Professionals aspects 

 
Position Name Attendees 

Physics Alice Mulliri ☒ 
Law Olimpia Loddo ☒ 
Civil, Environmental, and Architectural Engineering                 Sergio Serra ☒ 
Electrical and Electronics Engineering Rita Delussu ☒ 
Mechanical, Chemical, and Materials Engineering Fabio Licheri ☒ 
Humanities, Languages, and Cultural Heritage Eva Garau ☐ 
Mathematics and Computer Science Andrea Pinna ☐ 
Pedagogy, Psychology, and Philosophy Maria Lidia Mascia ☒ 
Biomedical Sciences Marcello Serra ☐ 
Chemical and Geological Sciences Pierandrea Marras ☐ 
Surgical Sciences Filippo Tatti  ☐ 
Life and Environmental Sciences Decaduto In sostituzione  ☐ 

Economic and Business Sciences Maurizio Romano ☐ 

Medical Sciences and Public Health Alberto Chighine ☐ 

Political and Social Sciences Cristian Usala ☐ 
 
Table Legend ☒ Present; ☐ Absent 
 
Researchers Focus Group-R2 online meeting started on MSTeams at h. 12.00.  
The final version of the gap analysis had been previously made available to members of the R2 group 
in a shared folder where all the focus group members had access to the document under 
consideration. 
With the consent of the attendees, the meeting was recorded. The recording will be uploaded to a 
shared folder on Teams and made available to all group members. 
The TWG representative, dr. Olimpia G. Loddo, illustrates the final version of the Gap analysis. 
Within this meeting, a small modification concerning the principle of Research Freedom, was 
suggested via mail by dr. Chighine (who, because of his work schedule, was unable to attend the 
meeting), is discussed. The proposal is accepted and included among the suggestions that will be sent 
to the TWG coordinator. 
Participants communicate their observations about the document to the TWG representative, who 
will report them to the TWG coordinator.  
The participants find that the issues raised in the previous meeting (on 27 January 2023) on the same 
gap analysis have been fully addressed. The suggested changes are minimal. The gap analysis is fully 
approved.  
The meeting ended at 12.40 (attendees below).  
 


